
Meeting Info 
 
 
Meeting for phycologists from the Nordic and Baltic countries: “Nordic Network for 
Benthic Algae in Freshwater (NORBAF)” - is planned from 18:00-19:00 on Tuesday, 
September 9, 2008. Moderator will be Maria Kahlert from the Swedish University of 
Agricultural Sciences. 
 
The goal of the meeting will be to gather collegues, both established and new, who are active 
in this geographical area of research. The aim is to learn to know from each other, to inform 
about NORBAF and ongoing phycological research in the Nordic and Baltic countries. 
 
All participants who are interested to contribute in this meeting are kindly requested to 
contact directly Dr. Maria Kahlert (maria.kahlert@ma.slu.se), preferably prior to 
September, 3rd. 
 
Thank you in advance! 
 
 
Dubrovnik, August 20, 2008. 
 
 

Croatian Organizing Committee 
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